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   University of Kashmir 
      Department of Students Welfare  

 

No:F(IIPA/Deb.)-KU/18                                                       Dated: 4
th

 / September / 2018     

 

To, 

The Heads of Teaching Departments  

Directors of Satellite Campuses/Institutes/Centres 

Principals of the affiliated / constituent Colleges 
 

SUBJECT: ANNUAL IIPA / DSW DEBATING COMPETITION WILL NOW BE HELD ON 

20TH SEPTEMBER, 2018  

Sir/Madam,  

This is to inform that the IIPA / DSW Debate o the topic “Our Youth is not taking full 

Advantage of Online Information Systems”, which was earlier scheduled on 5
th

 September, 

2018 has been postponed. The said debate will now be held on 20
th

 September, 2018 at 

Gandhi Bhawan. Those Institutions who have not yet registered their team for the 

competition can do the same by 14
th

 September, 2018. For further information log on to our 

website http://dsw.uok.edu.in or call Mr. Shahid Ali Khan , the Cultural Officer , University 

of Kashmir at 7006284229. The other rules and regulations notified earlier will remain the 

same.  

With warm Regards  

Sincerely yours  

Sd/                                                                                                                                                        

Dean Students Welfare
                              

   

 

Copy to:  

1. Director, EMMRC for information and necessary action 

2. Chief Proctor/Chief Security Officer for information and necessary action  

3. Vice-Chairman, IIPA, J&K Regional Branch for his kind information  

4. Special Secretary  to VC for the kind information of Hon’ble Vice Chancellor  

5. PS. to Registrar for the kind information of Registrar  

6. AR Estates for information and necessary action  
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